
Mrs. Fran Jiménez       September 14, 2020 

Advanced Physical Science-Honors     fjimenez@stfrancisprep.org 

 

Please obtain the following supplies: 
 

1 – 1 Subject Spiral Notebook to be dedicated to this class OR a devoted and clearly labeled 

section filled with looseleaf in a binder.  (No composition notebooks – they get too messy and 

pages fall out).  Students must have this even if planning to use Ipad for notes.  The notebook or 

binder will sometimes be mandated, especially in lab.  It will also be our source of looseleaf 

paper for small quizzes or assignments to be handed in during class.  

 

2 – Folder – just for this class. 

 

3 – Pens, pencils in class every day.  Pencils should be used for hw problems and exams unless 

told otherwise.  Pencils are also used exclusively in the lab. 

 

4 – A scientific calculator of some kind. Don’t buy one - you should already have one from 

Math class.  Graphing calculator is acceptable since we don’t take a Regents exam, where they 

are prohibited.  This is needed for class EVERY day. 

 

5 – 12 inch metric ruler (especially needed this year so that you have it when remote) 

 

6 – Personal googles – must be purchased ($5.00) from Saint Francis Prep.  (More info coming!) 

  

To be prepared for class each day (remote or in-person), you must have: 

 IPAD charged with needed apps and a stylus as needed 

 Pens/pencils 

 ***Notebook/looseleaf 

 ***Folder: all materials for a given unit or lab cycle should be in this folder.  Once the 

unit is completed, you may store these papers at home.   

 ***HARD COPY of chemistry references tables (I will give you a copy eventually – no 

need to print your own.  We will use a pdf version to begin.) 

 Calculator (unless told otherwise)  

 

 GOGGLES – must be brought to double lab each cycle; we are not permitted to give out 

googles this year and they are typically required for every lab activity.  No goggles would 

mean no participation for the day.   

 

*** These are the supplies we will use if COVID-19 restrictions ease up and it is safe to work 

with paper.   

 

For now, in class, students do not have to bring their notebook in person or their folder in 

person.  The notebook is important for students working remotely so that they can use the screen 

and take notes on paper if needed.  The folder is important for when we begin using paper 

handouts, assessments again.   


